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Felix Rodriguez <felixrod@bellsouth.net>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To whom it may concern,
We feel that this regulation is very extreme. I am writing this email so that maybe this will help in the fight

against this new regulation. Please consider not putting this into effect as we believe this will put an end to our
trading. I believe maybe having traders take and complete a test showing that they understand the risk of trading
and not adjusting the leverage. In closing, I feel that there are other alternatives to what the CFTC is trying to
accomplish other than doing this drastic change. Thanks, Evan Alonzo


